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From: Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 August 2023 08:30

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments -

https://webportal.ribblevalley.gov.uk/planningApplication/35176 FS-
Case-540480064

Name: I

Planning Application Reference No.: https://webportal.ribblevalley.gov.uk/planningApplication/35176
Address of Development: Old Row, Whalley Road, Barrow BB7 9AZ

Comments: Whilst we believe there is a need for a more care homes in the area, we are totally against the access
for traffic through the village. We have lived in the villagmand seen far too much development to
our lovely village. The traffic and parking situation is now horrendous. Planning for the Hey Road development was
only granted with access from the A59 which we strongly believe should be a planning condition on this application.
Please let us retain a little bit of our lovely village and keep more traffic away, enough is enough!



